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GOVERNMENT NOTICES 

No. 668 
DEPARTMENT OF ARTS AND CULTURE 

8 July 2005 

SOUTH AFRICAN HERITAGE RESOURCES AGENCY 

NOTICE OF FEES FOR SAHRA PERMIT APPLICATIONS 

In terms of section 25(2)(1) of the National Heritage Resources Act, No 25 of 
1999, permit applications must be accompanied, from 1 February 2006, by 
appropriate payment of fees. 
Notice is therefore given that clause 15 and clause 31(1) of the “South African 
Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA) Permit Regulations”, as published in 
Government Gazette No. 21239 (Vol. 420), dated 2 June 2000 will be 
superseded by the following: 
A fee determined by the SAHRA may be charged for permits. Permits for urgent 
rescue work may, at the discretion of the SAHRA Chief Executive Officer, be 
exempted. 

. .  

. .  

. .  . .  




